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Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Felicity Greenway
Team Leader − Industry
Mining and Industry Projects

Dear Ms Greenway

Department of Planning
Received

2 0 OCT 2011

Scanning Room

Council would like to thank you for the opportunity to make a submission in regards to the
Oberon Timber Complex (DA27/95), section 75W Modification − Borg MDF Plant (MOD 5).

As you are probably aware the abovementioned modification is consistent with
Development Application 10.2010.89.1 which Council approved on 23 December 2010. As
such Council asks that the conditions contained within DA 10.2010.89.1 or similar
conditions are incorporated into the modified Ministers Consent.

A copy of DA 10.2010.89.1 is attached for your reference.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact Council's
Health and Building Manager, Mr Mark Dicker on (02) 6329 8132.

Gary Wallace
Director of Development
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